Dear Sir or Madam:

Miss Silky Sweetie has left me a deep impression for her sheer zeal and interest in English literature studies. I take pride in writing this letter of recommendation for her simply because being her teacher and also because I was the director of foreign studies college where she studied; I do know her very well.

Miss Silky Sweetie was a very good announcer and journalist who was associated with the college broadcasting station. It was only because of her initiatives the program which used to host became a much-sought after program of student audiences. I remember I did back up her when she had chosen the pedagogy specialty which was based largely on her specialty advantage and personal features of China.  I am confident that such a brilliant student will most definitely receive appropriate education and this in turn will enhance the advancement of China’s relevant faculty.

As a professor I greatly laud such an inquisitive, energetic, clever and diligent student. I hereby recommend to you that she will definitely bring new dimension to your university’s researches.

Regards,

Matthew Gomes

